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ARPA Budget Adjustments Summary



• ARPA team reviewed 542 CDC award files, totaling $2,001,250 in 

awards provided.

– After review, staff recommends removing 70 (13%) of the CDC awards, totaling 

$220,000 due to insufficient documentation to prove applicant meets eligibility 

requirements. 

– Most were applicants who likely meet eligibility requirements but the file lacks 

documentation to prove key elements, such as verification of City residence as of 

10/15/2022. 

• The recommended solution is to adjust the FY25 Salary expense in the 

ARPA account.

Household Emergency Relief Program Audit



Non-Revenue Replacement Projects - Changes



Revenue Replacement Projects - Changes



Next Steps

ARPA Staff to close all files and prepare transition 

memoranda, offboard by June 30, 2025.

Finance staff to monitor ARPA expenses and submit 

federal reports after June 30, 2025. 

Staff to continue executing projects, with $1,522,559 to 

expend by December 31, 2026.


